
Odem-Edroy ISD Health Office 

One Owl Square 

Odem, Texas 78370 

361-368-3881 Ext 238 

 

November 7, 2011 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

There has been a confirmed case of a respiratory infection at Odem Junior High.  Please make sure that 

your child does not come to school with fever, cough and flu like symptoms.  To prevent the spread of 

respiratory illnesses always WASH YOUR HANDS, COVER YOUR COUGH and make sure that all your 

vaccinations are up to date. 

 

Thank you, 

Liz Buckley RN, MS 

 

 


